
Eric Mandel


From: Eric Mandel


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 6:17 PM


To: louis.uccellini@noaa.gov


Subject: Good for You!


Lou,


You probably don't remember me. I worked at NWS but it has been a long time ago now. In any case I want


to thank you for standing up for the Folks at the Birmingham WFO. The whole situation made me sick. I sent


an email to the MIC there ans got a nice email back. I'm sure it's been a rough time for them.


Anyway, thanks again for doing the righteous thing.


Best Regards,


Eric Mandel
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